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12 December 2024 

 

NOTICE UNDER ASX LISTING RULE 3.10A 
 

Vanadium Resources Limited (ASX: VR8, ‘Company’ or Vanadium) advises that pursuant to ASX 
Listing Rule 3.10A that the following securities issued, for the increased ownership in the 
Steelpoortdrift project, on 12 December 2023, will be released from voluntary escrow 
restrictions. The securities were subject to a twelve-month voluntary period from completion, 
this being 12 December 2024. 

 

Security Class Number of securities Escrow release 

VR8 17,699,224 12/12/2024 

 

 

This ASX announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary of 
Vanadium Resources Limited.  

 

Kyla Garic 
Company Secretary 
VANADIUM RESOURCES LIMITED 
 


